St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2 Mrs Parry)
	UKS2 Staff:

Mrs. Parry – Year 5 teacher    
Mrs Smith – Teaching Support (HLTA)
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher  
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Date: Friday 5th January 2024


	Spring 1 Newsletter #1 
I thought I would take the chance to introduce myself. My name is Mrs Parry and I have been teaching for over 20 years however, I only moved to Nottinghamshire in August. I have had a fantastic few days getting to know year 5 and learning more about St Peter’s. Please feel free to email the school office if you have any questions for me. 
Messages:
What have we been up to this week?
· Learning new routines and expectations

· Writing a wishing story
· Converting between mixed numbers and improper fractions and vice versa
· Looking at Inuit artists and picking our favourite pieces
· Spanish clothes
Although it’s been a short week, we have been very busy! I would like to say a huge thank you to the children for the warm welcome and their enthusiasm. 
Reminders

· PE is now on Thursday and Friday. On Friday children should come to school in their PE kits but bring their school clothes with them to change into.

· Just a reminder that children should not be wearing jewellery in school, this includes friendship bracelets. Please see the uniform expectations on the school website for further information: School Uniform | St. Peter's C of E Academy (eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk)
Homework

· Spellings – this week the children will be bringing home individual spellings which they will be tested on next week.

· Maths – Changing mixed numbers to improper fractions
· English – The Log Cabin reading activity
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